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14th March 2025 

Dates for your Diary 

KS1 Sports Club 

Mondays 

 

KS2 Sports Club 

Wednesday  

 

Nursery Walk to Morrisons  

Wednesday 26th March 

 

Easter Egg Competition Deadline 

Friday 28th March  

 

Eid Celebration Day 

Wednesday 2nd April 

 

Easter Egg Competition Celebration 

Assembly 

Friday 4th April 

 

School closes for Easter Holidays 

Friday 4th April  2.15pm 

Reopens Tuesday 22nd April 

 

Message from Miss Mirza 

 

This week, the school was awarded the Lancashire Religion 

and Belief award and the Race Equality award. These add 

to the Leading Parent Partnership award and Step Outside 

Award that school has achieved in the last year. Thank you 

to the staff across school who took the lead on earning 

these awards, they all seek to further develop the 

education that children at Deepdale receive.  

 

We have begun to receive a number of requests for leave 

from school. Please remember that school is unable to 

authorise leave in term time and any absence can have a 

significant impact on the learning of children — children 

who miss just one week of school miss out on over twenty 

hours of learning that their classmates get. Remember, 

moments matter and attendance counts.  

Miss Mirza  

Headteacher: Miss N Mirza ● 01772 795586 ●  

www.deepdalecommunityprimary.co.uk ● parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk  ● 

@DeepdalePrimary ● 



So Far This Year  

1st— Dolphins /Stars/Oak 98.7%

2nd — Rockets 95.6%            

3rd— Willows  95.0% 

Leave in Term Time 

Please remember that school are unable to authorise holidays or any other 

leave during term time.  The law requires children to be at school as much as 

possible. Please try to ensure that any visits abroad are made during the 

school holidays, being absent from school during term time may result in 

Lancashire County Council issuing fines or initiating prosecutions.  

This Week 

1st— Butterflies 99.7%            

2nd –Moons 99.1% 

3rd– Ladybirds 98.6% 

Behaviour at Deepdale 

As a school, each half term we focus  
on one of our school values. This value 
is shared with children during assemblies. 
Children are then encouraged to 
demonstrate that value each day. 

 

 

In today’s digital world, children are constantly exposed to a vast  array of online 

content, some of which may be inappropriate or even harmful but this is also 

true of online music. Many songs contain     inappropriate words, slurs and sub-

ject matter. Please ensure that you are using the parental controls available on 

Spotify, Alexa and Google. Spotify has an age limit of 13+ but they do offer 

‘Spotify Kids’ for younger children which allows parents and carers to view and 

manage the content their child is listening to, using parental controls.      Please 

see below for more information on parental controls:                                                                       

https://www.spotify.com/safetyandprivacy/files/Parental_Guide.pdf                               

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/how-to-set-parental-controls-

onthe-amazon-echo                                                                                                               

https://support.google.com/googlenest/answer/7084229?hl=en-GB  

Online Music Safety for Children 














